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Written by Ruth Tillner 

 
It looks like 2014 was a very successful year at Systemische Academie 
Bramsche. We finished the first training of New Authority after one year and a 
student from the University of Applied Sciences for Social Work, wrote his 
bachelor thesis about the effects of the training for the members in their work 
and for himself. The scores were very well! 
 
As well were the inhouse-trainings in schools and youth services successfull.  
 
Last but not least were the interest days in the University of Applied Sciences 
for Social Work with Idan Amiel from Israel and in my own academy well 
attend. 
 
The second training will be start in March 2015: 
It includes 150 hours training with me and in every modul an other 
accomplished trainer from Germany,Austria or Netherland. The untis of  
trainings are always from Friday till Saturday evening and it is a solid group. The 
members meet them between the seminars all in all and the members  for 40 
hours and beyond they must study literatur for 20 hours too. The Training 
finished with a kolloquium and the basis of it is a thesis, in which they 
introduce some of their work with NA. 
 
There will also be two interest days with Peter Jakob (London) in April 2015. 
One in University of Applied Sciences for Social Work and one in the academy. 
Read here more about it! 
 
 
 

http://www.systemische-akademie.de/index.php?ziel=aktuelles#191

